
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Chamber of Commerce meets with Integrity Chamber Representatives 
 
On Thursday, March 19th, 2015 President of the Chamber of Commerce 
President Peggy Ann Brandon met with the Quarter maker of the Integrity 
Chamber, Mr. Richard Begina and Mr. Marc Arnold Department head of the 
Department of Interior and Kingdom affairs.  Parties exchanged views on how 
an integrity chamber established could successfully function and duly support 
our community. Parties underscored the importance of good communication 
between entities and the business community to further support integrity 
throughout the business community.  Properly established with clear authorities 
and procedures within our legal framework are just some of the prerequisites for 
success of the Integrity Chamber.  
 
 

---End of Release---- 

In attached picture: Integrity Chamber Representative Marc Arnold (right) and Richard Begina (left) with Chamber 
President Peggy Ann Brandon (center) 
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